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Notice Concerning Recording Extraordinary Loss 

 
 

 

Ateam Inc. (hereafter “Ateam”) hereby announces that Ateam has recorded extraordinary loss in its fourth quarter of 

consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ended July 1, 2017, as stated below. 

 

1. Details of Extraordinary losses 

Ateam was recorded an extraordinary loss of 269 million yen in the fourth quarter of the fiscal year ended July 31, 

2017. Since that there is a low possibility of the return on investment for the development costs of a smartphone 

game currently in distribution, an impairment loss of 269 million yen was recorded. 

 

2. Future Prospects 

Regarding the game application, Ateam will judge as necessary taking into consideration of user trends and the KPI 

performance to decide to continue the operation or not in the future. 

 

The impact of this issue on the financial results for the fiscal year ending July 31, 2018 is reflected in " Consolidated 

Financial Results forthe Fiscal Year Ended July 31, 2017 (Japan GAAP) " announced today. 

 


